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Invitation to Public Participation on the Murang’a County Children Policy 

The County Government of Murang’a, in partnership with the Catholic Diocese of Murang’a 

Child Protection Desk and other key partners, has collaboratively developed a County Children 

Policy. This policy has been shaped by extensive stakeholder engagement, including valuable 

input gathered from children through child participation forums, to ensure it reflects the 

perspectives of all stakeholders and addresses the diverse needs of our community. 

We are pleased to invite you, as an essential member of the Murang’a County community, to join 

us in a public forum to review and provide feedback on this important policy. Your insights and 

contributions will be invaluable in guiding the finalization of a policy that serves our children 

and community effectively. 

Date: 13th November 

Venue: Kenol and CDM Cathedral Hall 

Time: Starting at 8:30 am 

COME ALL! 

Our Children, Our Responsibility. 

 

 

  

 
 


